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MRS Debora McKinlay

22/ U29 - 80 Evans Street ST
FRESHWATER NSW 2096
deb.mckinlay@hotmail.com

RE: DA2020/1233 - 68 - 90 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

| am totally opposed to any more development on the Mounties Harbord Diggers site. |
currently live in the Seniors Living facility, Watermark Freshwater and moved here to live for
the rest of my life in peace and quiet in a secure environment with people | have come to know.
The proposal to bring other members of the club and their guests into the village is a cause of
great anxiety to me. | worry about the loss of privacy, an influx of strangers into our very limited
outdoor space, in particular the threat to my personal security which | have very much valued
since living here. This is my FOREVER HOME and the anxiety this is causing me is already
effecting my health. The noise and loss of privacy to me and my fellow residents is
unacceptable particularly as this is a seniors living environment. Please take my fears into
account when assessing this inappropriate development proposal.



